Energy Assistance

The CAP Agency provides a broad range of energy services to those living in Scott, Carver and Dakota counties.
These programs provide families and individuals with assistance in paying their electric and gas bills, repairing
furnaces, weatherizing their homes, and replacing old appliances. Individuals and families must first apply and be
approved for the Energy Assistance Program (EAP) before they may inquire about additional Energy Programs
available through this agency.

During regular business hours call 952-496-2125.

Cold Weather Emergency Assistance: The CAP Agency provides assistance if you have no heat and it is a weekend
or not between the hours of 8 a.m.-4:30 p.m. on a weekday.
Call 612- 803-8149.

The Minnesota Public Utilities Commission offers consumer information on energy assistance and the Cold

Weather Rule.
If you need help paying your bill, call the Energy Assistance Hotline 1-800-657-3710.



http://preview.capagency.org/programs/energy-programs/energy-assistance-program-eap/
http://www.puc.state.mn.us/puc/consumers/energy-financial-aid/index.html
http://www.puc.state.mn.us/puc/consumers/shut-off-protection/index.html
http://www.puc.state.mn.us/puc/consumers/shut-off-protection/index.html

